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DECEMBER DATES

Dec. 5-               PTO Meeting 5:30- Cafeteria

Dec.12-              Last day for food drive

Dec. 18-             TRSD School Board mtg4:00                  

Dec.  19-            Winter Wonderland Carnival

Dec. 21-             First day of winter

Dec. 23- Jan 5   CHRISTMAS BREAK

Dec.25-               CHRISTMAS DAY

Jan.6-                  Return to school

                HAPPY HOLIDAYS!



On October 29th, close to 50 Nobles gathered
in The Fort’s Discovery Zone (TItle I Room) for
our annual Spelling Bee. Students competed in
two divisions: first through third grades and
second through fifth grades. Rather than the

familiar “stand up and spell aloud” format, our
students took a test they had not actively

prepared for. They were asked to write down 25
challenging words. When the dust settled,

Quinten Brons, one of our second graders, won
the 1st-3rd grade division. For the 2nd-5th

division, 5th grader Aubrey Anders spelled the
most words correctly. These two Nobles

represented our school at the Three Rivers
School District Spelling Bee on November 21st,

competing against students from the other
elementary schools in the District.  This event

was held at the District Office in Murphy on Nov
21st. We are proud of our Nobles for their

efforts!



As we reach the winter season, we want to take a moment and explain
how school delays and closures are determined due to weather. The
district's number one priority is the safety of our students and staff.
Inclement weather can put our students and staff in danger and we want
to make sure that we have as much information as possible when making
the decision to close schools. 

The district coordinates with First Student Busing to determine the
viability of our buses making it to school safely in the conditions and
district leadership are out on the roads to assess the travel situation in
each of our three attendance areas. This helps us decide if a delay or
closure is necessary for the entire district or just one attendance area. We
take into account the safety of the travel routes of our buses, staff
commute, and student safety for those that drive to school. 

It is always our goal to make any decision by 5:15 am to alert staff and
students. ParentSquare will contact you at the number that we have in
our system by text and by call. We do our best to reach out to all of the
media outlets(some stations are better than others at posting accurate
information), post to our social media accounts, and send our message to
staff via email and phone calls if a delay or closure is happening. 

For those of you that are from the area, you may understand that this
is unfortunately not an exact science trying to predict the weather in
our region, with all of the factors that go into the decision and
forecasts that are available from the National Weather Service. 
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